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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Christmas Jumper Swap Shop 

 

On Wednesday 11th December our ASG is taking part in our annual Christmas Jumper Day in 

aid of Save the Children. In the lead up to this day we will be having a Christmas Jumper 

swap shop to help families clear some wardrobe space and also reduce the costs of buying a 

Christmas Jumper if you wish to do so. 

 

If you have any Christmas jumpers that your children have outgrown but are in good 

condition please bring them to your nearest school throughout this week or pass to your child 

for bringing in. If your child has brought in a jumper to donate they can do a swap and choose 

a new one from the other jumpers for no cost.  If you don’t have any jumpers to donate but 

your child would like to have a Christmas jumper for 11th December they can buy one for £1 

from the swap shop. All proceeds will go towards our final total from Christmas Jumper Day. 

 

The swap shop will be open at lunchtime in the high school IT Room on Wednesday 17th 

November and Wednesday 4th December. 

 

If you have any questions please feel free to get in touch.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Heather Paterson 

PT Health & Wellbeing 
North West Sutherland Schools 
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